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Writer's Direct Dial Number:

February 15, 1991 !

C321-91-2030

Mr. Lee ll. Dettenhausen
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Bettenhausen:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Response to Inspection Report 90-10

Year letter dated January 3, 1991 identified a problem with the reference
material GPUN provided to your office for preparation of operator exams
adttlnistered in October, 1990. specifically, the materials were considered
incotoplete and out-of-date. As requested, this response identifies corrective
actions planned to prevent recurrence.

The cause of the occurrence is attributed to a lack of attention to detail in
the coepilation and verification of the material combined with a lack of clear
responsibility for this task. Accordingly, a procedure revision will be made
to idencify the position responsible for shipment of a cornplete and current set
of reference material. Additionally, the procedure will require a manager or
supervisor in the operations training section to personally inventory the
material prior to shipment.

If there are any further questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr.
Michael lleller, oyster Creek Licensing Engineer at 609-971-4600.

Very truly yours,

d /

J J. arton
r . tor, oyster Creek

JJD/Ml!/ja
Enclosure

cc Administrator Region 1
Senior NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek NRC Project Manager
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